THW: Documents for General Meeting of Shareholders
On 14 Oct 2019, Tan Hoa Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the Documents for General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:
Based on the request of the State Audit of IV area, resignation of Mrs. Nguyen Thi Thanh Thuy dated 25 Jul 2019 and resignation of Mrs. Pham Thi Van An dated 05 Sep 2019, Document on recommending additional members of Supervisory Board of Sai Gon Water Supply Corporation, Document on recommending additional members of Supervisory Board of shareholder Tran Sy Nam. Implementation in accordance with 2014 Enterprise Law and Charter of the Company on rights and tasks of the General Meeting of Shareholders: Supplements and amendments to the Charter of the Company, appointment, dismissal and replacement of members of Board of Directors and Supervisory Board 
The Board of Directors approved the followings to submit shareholders for approval:
I. Change in headquarter address of the Company
1. Change in address of the Company

- Old address: 95 Pham Huu Chi, Ward 12, District 5, Ho Chi Minh City

- New address: 215 Tran Thu Do, Phu Thanh Ward, Tan Phu District, Ho Chi Minh City

2. Amending point a, clause 3, article 2 in Charter of the Company as follows:

Headquarter address of the Company: 215 Tran Thu Do, Phu Thanh Ward, Tan Phu District, Ho Chi Minh City
II. Dismissal and appointment of additional members of Supervisory Board 
1. Dismissal of following members of Supervisory Board 

- Mrs. Nguyen Thi Thanh Thuy from 30 Jul 2019
- Mrs. Nguyen Thi Van An from 30 Sep 2019

2. Appointing 02 members of Supervisory Board (term of 2014 – 2019) from 01/11/2019
- Mrs. Tran Thi Thanh Tam

- Mrs. Tran Thi Chau Giang

Shareholders should send their ballots to Tan Hoa Water Supply Joint Stock Company before 16h00 on 28 Oct 2019
